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U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT
TRANSFER OF NPDES PERMIT

Gentlemen:

Picasc find enclosed a copy of a document received from the State of Georgia Environmental
Protection Division approving the transfer of the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant NPDES Permit
(No. GA0026786) from Georgia Power Company to Southern Nuclear Operating Company. The
permut transfer was requested in conjunction with the reassignment of the Vogtle Electric
Generating Plant Facility Operating License from Georgia Power Company to Southern Nuclear
Operating Company .

This submuttal is made in accordance with Section 3.2 of the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
Environmental Protection Plan, Appendix B to Facility Operating License No. NPF-68.

Should you have questions or comments, please advise.

Respectfully submutted,

(g

C. K. McCoy
CKM/KWB/ahl // |
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Mr. 1. B. Beaslev, Ir, General Manager - Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
Mr. M. Sheiban:, Nuclear Safety and Compliance
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205 Butler Street, S.E., East Floyd Tower, Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Lonice C. Barrett, Commissioner
Harold F. Reheis, Director

David Word, Assistant Director
Environmental Protection Division
404/656-4713
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Mr. Wayne C. Carr “W\L\ct\ /
Southern Nuclear Operating Co., Inc. /

Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201-1295

RE: Georgia Power Company - Plant Vogtle
NPDES Permit No. GA0026786

Dear Mr. Carr:

We have received your March 18, 1997 request to transfer this permit to
Southern Nuclear Operating Company. This transfer is hereby approved. A revised
cover page for the NPDES permit is enclosed.

The permit expiration date remains June 30, 1999. All terms and conditions
of the Permit are unchanged.

Sincerely,

oty

Harold F. Reheis
Director
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Enclosure

cc:  Mr. Billy Wayne Sykes



